
November 21, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Frank Brinkman 

42217 Parkside Circle 

Apt. #111 

Sterling Heights, MI 48310 

 

Dear Mr. Brinkman: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated November 14, 1995, which was forwarded to our office from the 

National Archives. 

 

We received our copy of the videotape you provided, and we will keep it in our files. We are 

returning the copy for Marina Oswald Porter so that you can mail it to her. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

enclosure 


